
Monkton Development Review Board 
Meeting Minutes 
March 22, 2011 

DRAFT 
 
Attendance: 
DRB Members Present: John Linn, Peter Close, Curtis Layn, Marsha Abramo 
 
DRB Members not Present: Chris Acker, Alex Goodrich, Philip Russell 
 
Others in attendance: Ken Wheeling, John Winsor 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:49pm. 
 
Administrative 
Peter Close made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from March 8th, 2011 as amended.   Curtis 
Layn seconded the motion and it was passed 4-0. 
  
Donald Gould The board received a letter from Scott Gustin stating that he wants to participate in the 
Donald Gould case at the environmental court.  Mr. Gustin is an abutting land owner.  The board also 
received a letter from David Rath stating that he is representing the Town of Monkton at the hearing 
before the environmental court.  Mr. Rath included a packet of information that will be presented to the 
court. 
 
Michael Norris- 2009-06-MAJ  John Linn spoke with Garrett Baxter from Vermont League of Cities 
and Towns; who stated that the state of Vermont allows 180 days to file the mylar after the subdivision 
had been finalized.  Mr. Norris has been notified of the new deadline to file the mylar. 
 
Adjournment 
Curtis Layn made a motion to adjourn, Marsha Abramo seconded the motion and it passed 4-0.  The 
meeting adjourned at 8:28pm.    
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bailee Layn 
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